
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

DECISION ON INTEGRATED REGIONAL LICENCE APPLICATION FOR  
EDL NGD (WA) PTY LTD 

 
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) has granted an Integrated Regional Licence 
to EDL NGD (WA) Pty Ltd (EDL) to build and generate electricity from five power stations in 
the West Kimberley.  
 
The Licence, which is for a period of 30 years starting 12 August 2005, enables EDL to 
construct power stations in Broome, Derby, Fitzroy Crossing, Hall Creek and Looma and 
distribute electricity in Broome. 
 
Copies of the Decision together with the Licence document are available on the Authority’s 
website http://www.era.wa.gov.au.  These documents are available from the Authority, at a 
cost of $25.00, by telephoning the Authority on (08) 9213 1900. 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Mr Paul Kelly  
Director 
Licensing, Monitoring and Customer Protection 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1900 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999 
 
Media Contact: 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne and Byrne Corporate 
Communications 
Telephone: (08) 9385 9941 or 0417 922 452 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
15 August 2005 


